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Closure of Wye Clubs and Societies 
A note by Lily Topham 

Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 
Wye College will officially close at the end of this academic year.  The Union’s 
involvement here will cease at the same time as the College’s and by the start of 
next academic year, there will be no Imperial College students left at Wye. 
 
Decision Required 
 
To close all the Wye Clubs and Societies and the Wye Executive at the end of 
this academic year. 


